
User Council Meeting  
June 7, 2006  
Action Items 
 

1. MSgt Freed, Mr. Gross, Mr. Hauck, MAJ Leveque, Mr. Quickel, Mr. 
Poindexter and Mr. Stout to redefine service level requirements and 
present results to a special meeting of the User Council June 21, 2006. 

2. Dr. Jones to provide SATS pricing to the User Council. 
3. Quickel/Dixon to send a fresh set of documents to the UC distribution list 

(Technical Bulletin, Talk Group Sharing agreement and the 12/8/04 
version of the Beta membership agreement). 

4. Ms. Dixon to get UC e-mail addresses to Ken Jones for newsletter 
distribution. 

5. Mr. Erickson to provide contact information to AML membership. 
6. Ms. Dixon to publish RCA documents when they are ready for UC review. 
7. Mr. Stout to collect contact information for agencies in reference to change 

notifications. 
8. Mr. Erickson to attend the 7.x technical review on Thursday at 10 a.m. 
9. Mr. Fisher to address P25 compliant vs ALMR compliant issue with DHS 

staff to reduce confusion. 
10. MAJ Leveque to speak with Messrs. Motz and Schmitt and provide 

contact information for Mr. Erickson. 
11. Mr. Quickel to get suggested feature set information to Mr. Fisher for 

posting on the UC Website. 
12. MAJ Leveque and Mr. Erickson to work together to plan an e-mail effort 

that targets outreach issues. 
13. Mr. Stout and MAJ Leveque to work on the dynamic regrouping issue re: 

upgrading firmware in radios statewide. 
14. Mr. Stout to invite representatives from Motorola and EF Johnson to a 

future User Council meeting to present information regarding Help Desk 
services and User Groups. 

15. Mr. Stout to invite Dave Gross from Motorola to present the Customer 
Support Plan (CSP) to the UC. 

16. MAJ. Leveque to discuss encryption keys with Chiefs Tucker and 
Johnson. 

17. Mr. Woodall to determine if a gateway solution has already been 
developed for Chena Hot Springs and get back to Mr. Ackerman and Chief 
Johnson. 

18. Mr. Quickel to check with Mark Christensen regarding Chena Hot Springs. 
19. Dr. Jones to address the issue of in-building analysis at the next UC 

meeting. 


